
---------- Forwarded message ---------- 

From: John Deitz <jdeitz1926@gmail.com> 

Date: Wed, March  28, 2018 at 8:02 AM 

Subject: Cul-de-sac parking 

To: Edward Bugg <AldermanBugg@gmail.com> 

Cc: susan saunders <ssaunders0507@aol.com>, David Celani <davidcelani@gmail.com> 

 

Alderman Bugg 

I'm emailing you about the parking situation on Landreth Court and Pontarelli Court  in the Briar 

Court Villas community. Cars continue to be parked around the cul-de-sac circles creating a 

serious situation for emergency vehicles. In your last response, you mentioned that you were 

going to discuss this problem with the new city engineer. All we are asking for is the city to paint 

a yellow line around the cul-de-sac island prohibiting parking or install no parking signs.  

Please see what you can do to remedy this serious problem. 

John Deitz, president 

Briar Court Villas HOA 
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